
HAWTHORNE PLACE CARE CENTRE: UPDATE TO STAFF 
 

June 22, 2020  

 

Today is Monday, June 22nd, and this is Gale Coburn, Executive Director, calling with a 

COVID-19 update. 

 

I would like to remind you that North York General Hospital is hosting a second virtual staff town 

hall on Tuesday, June 23 at 10 a.m.  

 

There are two options for joining this session. The first is using your computer to join via 

Microsoft Teams and the second is to participate by phone. Both the MS Teams link and the 

conference call number have been posted to the Hawthorne Place website under Staff 

Resources. If you have questions for North York General, you can email them ahead of time 

and they will ensure they are answered during the session. The email address is Hawthorne @ 

N-Y-G-H dot O-N dot C.A. 

 

The first staff town hall was held this afternoon where staff had the opportunity to learn more 

about North York General and their role at Hawthorne Place. Please attend tomorrow’s session, 

if you were not able to participate today.  

 

My next update will be on Tuesday, June 23rd. As always, please feel free to contact me if you 

have any questions. 

 


